
Junior and Senior Student Parking Information  
 
Mercy High School has a limited amount of student parking. Seniors will have priority in applying for parking 
until Friday, August 21st. 

In order for applications to be accepted students must turn in the completed form signed by themselves and 
a parent, a check made out for $100 to Mercy High School, and a copy of her drivers license. 

Please note that students may only apply for permits if they have a current driver's license. Any 
applications turned in without a copy of a drivers license will not be accepted. No exceptions will 
be made to this rule.   
  
If there are still available spots, juniors may apply for parking between Wednesday, August 26th and Friday, 
August 28th.  On Wednesday, September 2nd,  a random drawing will be done to determine which juniors, if 
any, will receive parking. Please note that extreme family circumstances and carpooling will be taken into 
account. 

If the drawing does not have the outcome your family was hoping for, your daughter also has the option to 
park at the Millbrae BART each day and take the shuttle or the CYO bus. The shuttle is sponsored by the City 
of Millbrae and takes the girls before and after school to the front of the chapel. The schedule can be found 
at Burlingame-North BART/Caltrain. 

If a student is unable to receive a parking permit and does not choose to use the Bart parking option please 
be aware that she may not drive to school and will need to find a carpool or have a parent or guardian drop 
her off to school each morning. See below.  

Please note that Mercy High School has a Conditional Use Permit with the City of Burlingame that 
states that Mercy High School students may not be picked up or dropped off outside the school 
gates. This permit also prohibits Mercy students from parking on surrounding streets. Please be 
sure to adhere to the terms of this permit.  Any student found going against the permit will face 
immediate disciplinary consequences. 

Should you have any additional questions regarding the parking permit application process or on parking 
options please contact the Assistant Head of School for Student Life, Summer Dittmer, 
at sdittmer@mercyhsb.com. 
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